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Lundy home learning  

The Y6 children have come back into class really positively this week, after a super week on 

residential.  They were a pleasure to take away and everyone made great personal 

achievements.  Please see the Class Blog for photos. 

In class this week, the Y5 children have been focusing on time problems, and learning to 

count on to find how long something lasted.  Some of the Y6 have been solving algebra 

problems, while others have been revising maths skills.  In English, we have been writing a 

story full of suspense, making sure that we write in well-organised paragraphs. We have 

made predictions about life in Ancient Greece using pictures of artefacts. Also we have been 

practising our sewing skills, before we design our own bags. 

 

Y6 need to wear PE kits on Wednesday and Fridays from next week. 
 

Y5 Home Learning  
Reading  

We expect you to read at least 5 minutes every day – you can read to an adult (as it’s always 

good to read aloud to practise your expression), or talk to your adult about what you have 

read.  
 

RUN Barnstaple challenge 

The organisers of the Barnstaple Marathon have set a challenge to all of the schools in the 

Barnstaple area: 

‘We're calling on all young champions to embrace our RUN Barnstaple challenge – to run or 

walk 12 miles leading up to Sunday 29 September. Whether it's a mile a day, a week or a 

month, every step counts towards making a difference. This challenge culminates in the fun 

final mile on Sunday 29 September, alongside the final miles of the RUN Barnstaple 

Marathon, Half Marathon, and 10k races.’ 

Mrs Hughes’ Challenge – Can you walk 12 miles before the end of May? 

Please have a go at doing as many miles as you can and take some pictures to bring in to 

school. 

Revise your 8 & 9 times tables – test next week, with division facts! 

 

 

Y6 Home Learning  
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Complete the following pages of your SATs books: 

English Comprehension – Do any page or pages that you would like to do 

 

Maths Reasoning – Please bring this book into school on Monday 

Arithmetic – Please bring this book into school on Monday 

Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling – Please bring this book into school on Monday 

 
 

    

                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


